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The new Brimfield High School (BHS) building is celebrating its 10th anniversary of opening this year in August & the Brimfield High School Alumni Association (BHSAA) was also resurrected 10 years ago in May 2021.The old BHS (1936-2011) as many of you remember used to display BHS alumni class composite photos in its hallways. Over the years some of these photos were put into storage & many of them were completely ruined by water damage or damaged in some way. The BHS composite photos are now in a safe dry storage room in the new BHS & are not on display yet. The BHSAA is going to work in collaboration with the school & Superintendent on a project to restore, replace, & get these composite photos displayed in the new high school. The location of the future display of these composite photos would be on the lower level North hallway (the hallway that is straight ahead & behind the staircase after entering the South entrance by the office) in the new BHS building. This North hallway will be deemed the BHS alumni hallway. The composite photos are of varying sizes & are both displayed in portrait & landscape formats. BHSAA along with the financial help of the school will need to replace or repair some of these photos & display them in large poster size display panels that visitors can flip through. Some of these composite photos may need to be mounted on the wall as well because of their size & display format & won't consequently fit or look good in the display cases.

BHSAA is doing a fundraiser asking the alumni & the community to donate towards getting these photos restored & displayed once again in the new high school. Money donated towards this fundraiser will be allocated towards the BHS composite photos project only. Please donate towards this photo fundraiser to help keep the rich history of BHS & its alumni alive in our new school for years to come.

Donations (cash or checks payable to BHSAA) made towards this fundraiser can be sent to the BHSAA President at the address below. And please make sure to send a note that your donation is going directly towards the BHS composite photo project.

Clint McKown
505 N Jackson St
Brimfield, IL 61517-9700

Photo project donations may also be made online through PayPal & once again please indicate that your donation is going towards this specific project. And when paying by PayPal, please pay to BHSAA as a "Friend" rather than as a "Business" so that fees are not deducted from your payment. Below is our BHSAA PayPal link:

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/BHSAlumniAssociation

BHSAA Motto:
Pueri tui beati futuri sunt praeteritae salutem
“To thy happy children of the future, those of the past send greetings”

BHSAA Mission:
To assist the future alumni of Brimfield High School to the best of our ability, to remain a strong community true to our history, provide Brimfield High School graduates assistance as merited to further their education, and create a means for all alumni to connect with each other and events surrounding Brimfield High School, for we are all
“Forever Indians”

Thank you for supporting this fundraiser & the BHSAA!
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